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	Text1: 



                   PANDAS
	Text2: 

     I can hardly believe we are almost to the end of the school year. We have come such a long way in a short time.  We have become good friends and work hard on sharing our toys.  We are opening our own snacks, recognizing our names, and putting on our coats!  Thank you for sharing your children with us this year.  We have had so much fun!!
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   Hopefully we will get a little outside time.  Please make sure your child has appropriate clothes for the weather.
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     The last day of school is May 15th!





     A gentle reminder to register for next year if you would like to continue in the program.  
	Text5: 
	Text6: 

                                PDLG website              www.pdlg.org

                               Ms.Traci's email            traciweyer@pdlg.org

                               In case of absence        (708)354-2205


